BNAS board report August 2023

School year has started with optimism and good energy. We started the year giving our staff
and team bags, sweetgrass, charcoal, and further language materials.

The BNAS instructional coach built a partnership MTDA (Montana Digital Academy) and they
are helping us put our assessment online; making it more streamlined and faster to administer
(we will be having them present to the board in September). In addition, BNAS coach is making
their rounds in the classrooms and identifying our teachers strengths and needs for support.

The week after the first week of school we anticipate that we will be uploading Blackfoot
puppets segments onto our BNAS YouTube page.



